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May 28, 2025 

 

NFMC State Presidents: 

 

I write today to inform you of the resignation of NFMC Executive Director Jennifer Griffin.  
Our NFMC Board of Directors and the Executive Committee have been notified, but our 
state presidents should also receive this information. 

The Board of Directors is committed to ensuring a smooth transition and is currently 
working on interim leadership arrangements.  

Please notify local club presidents within your state, so they may share information with 
their members. 

You provide leadership within your state by defining the goals and vision of NFMC at a 
state level.  Providing local leaders and volunteers with guidance and support, you shape the 
future of our organization. 

 

I appreciate your encouragement and support during this time of transition. 

Deborah  
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